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“8rd November, 1951.

- “IRWA SCHINDLER" Your letter of the 2nd instant received the

: aunful consideration of the Committee to-day, end in view
of &M fact that the Boilers of this vessel have not been
mma by the Soclety's Surveyors since August 1929 and the
mmiatt gince April 1927 the Owners propossl for the vessel
to prmoa to Italy without these inspections being carried
 out cannot be egreed to and if the vessel is to retain her
class the Committee must ask that a complete Boller Survey,
 the inspection of the screwshaft and all necessary repairs
be carrlied out pefore the vessel leaves your port, I attach
tion of my cablegram to you to-da;, which 1is
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